
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents & Guardians,  

 

 

 

 

UKHSA has given IntraHealth the green light for high school flu vaccinations to be administered from 

December 2022.   

You may have seen in the media that the flu virus is moving its way from school to school, which is 

leading to many Children and Adults becoming seriously ill in hospital.  

 

The best way to protect your child from the flu, is to consent to your child having the nasal spray 

(LAIV) or the injectable vaccine (QIVc). The flu vaccine needs administering each year as the flu 

strains changes.  

 

Below you will find a link to which you can consent to your Child to have the flu vaccine. If you do 

not want your child to have the flu vaccine, then please complete the NO consent form.  

 

 https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/information?Id=139735&Type=FLU 

 

This link is now open for you to submit a consent form and will close on 2nd January 2023.  

 

If you have any queries about the flu vaccine or require any assistance, then please contact our flu 

immunisations team on 0333 358 3397.  

 

Regards,  

 

 

Tameside School Flu Immunisations.  

 

 

 

https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/information?Id=139735&Type=FLU

